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Street & Alley Name Change Application
Planning and Design Services

444 South 5th Street

Suite 300

Louisville, KY 40202

Planning and Design Services,

The name proposed for the currently unnamed alley between E. Washington Street and Franklin
Street, which runs from N. Hancock Street to N. Wenzel Street is Branden Klayko Alley. This proposed
name is in compliance with the regulations laid out in Section 6.3.5 of the LDC. The name is not a
duplicate nor has it been deemed confusing, per Sections 6.3.5.G and 6.3.5.H respectively, as confirmed
by Beth Allen with Louisville Metro Emergency Services. The new name meets the length requirements
as set forth in Section 6.3.5.1. “Branden Klayko” is 14 characters long including the space, which is less
than the maximum 16 character limit.

Louisville Fire has noted that they do not object to the naming of the alley as Branden Klayko
Alley.
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